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                Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The upper years of the school have had a number of important events take place in the last few weeks including 
some fantastic excursions that have allowed our students to explore educational opportunities outside of 
school. Our Year 7 students visited the Heide Museum of Modern Art and our Year 9 Fashion elective students 
took a small trip to the local Kindergartens to donate their creative pieces to them.  
 
The College's success in sport continued for 2018 where the Year 7 Girls took part in the Regional Volleyball 
finals where they made us proud in winning 2 out of their 5 matches in a very difficult pool of teams.  
 
We look forward to our College wide Health Night on the Thursday 29 November and Year 10 Step Up on 
Tuesday 11 December. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We hope to see you all there! 

 
 
 John Eskander   

 Year 7-9 Assistant Principal 


